Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 8:26 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

Mr. Perry, thanks again for your leadership during this crisis. If you need a Duke-educated, entrepreneurial manager in your future endeavors, please don’t
hesitate to contact me as I would be happy to go into battle with you again in the future.

Sincerely,



